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August 8, 2011

HON. MICHAEL D. ANTONOVICH
Mayor of the County of Los Angeles
Members of the Board of Supervisors

Hall of Administration

Los Angeles, California 90012

SUBJECT: PUBLIC HEARING ON REDISTRICTING
Tuesday, August 9, 2011

Dear Mayor Antonovich and
Members of the Board:

[ regret that I will be unable to participate in tomorrow’s hearing before the Board concerning the
redistricting of supervisorial districts. However, I would like to affirm San Gabriel’s interest in
remaining within the Fifth Supervisorial District.

Over the many years that we have been within the Fifth District, we have appreciated the
relationship we have established with the Supervisor’s office. We have benefitted from our
relationships with other Fifth District municipalities that share many of our interests and concerns.
And on issues ranging from the San Gabriel Trench to the 710 Freeway to High Speed rail, we have
benefitted from strong and affirming connections within the Fifth District.

Thank you for taking our position into account. Should you have any questions, you may contact us
at (626) 308-2803.

Yo ery truly,

DAVID'R. GUTIERREZ
Mayor of San Gabriel
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